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It's been studied and reported repeatedly that we do NOT have the electrical grid
infrastructure in Oregon (or nationally for that matter) to support the massive push
toward electrical vehicles at this point. To ignore this fact, is suicide for businesses,
for the citizens of Oregon, as well as politically for those who vote against HB 3119.
If being environmentally conscious is really the agenda, then it's time to map out a
well orchestrated path to smoothly move from the current energy sources on which
we rely to the desired target without leaving a huge chasm with no bridge in between.
Thank you for putting the welfare of Oregon's businesses and citizens over partisan
politics.



